
The Honorable Thom Tillis 
113 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

March 23, 2025 

Dear Senator Tillis, 

Thank you for your service in Congress. I am one of your constituents and a member of 
Sardis Presbyterian Church in Charlotte. We are an Earth Care Congregation, and I am 
writing to urge you to preserve clean energy tax credits as you and your colleagues work on 
budget reconciliation. 
 
Clean energy tax credits have spurred private investment, driven innovation, and created 
well-paying jobs across the country, particularly with Republican districts and states being 
top recipients of Inflation Reduction Act projects and dollars.  
 
Congress should protect these provisions to sustain momentum in America's clean energy 
leadership. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 


